Women's Guild of Holy Infant Church Orange, Connecticut

August 2025

Dear Women of Holy Infant Parish,

As I begin my second year as President of the Women's Guild, I'm filled with gratitude and excitement. It's a joy to continue serving alongside such a vibrant and dedicated community. This year, we're especially thrilled to welcome many new members into leadership roles—chairing committees and stepping into executive positions. Whether you're ready to dive in or simply prefer to stay informed, your presence and participation—at any level—are deeply valued.

We continue to honor our cherished traditions, including the Bake Sale, Communion Breakfast, and Membership Tea. But we've also embraced fresh ideas and joyful gatherings: the return of the Parish Pasta Dinner, the launch of our Women's Guild Book Club and Lending Book Shelf, and even a lively Jigsaw Puzzle competition. Our communication efforts have grown too—we've refreshed our webpage, created a general Guild email address, and introduced new poster displays at the church entrances to keep everyone in the loop. We want you to know what's happening and how you can be part of it.

Our membership year begins in September with the Installation of Officers at our meeting on Tuesday, September 9th at 6:30pm in the Guild Hall. Later in the month, we invite all members to gather for our annual Membership Tea, held on Sunday, September 28th from 2:00–4:00pm, also in the Guild Hall. If you enroll as a member before that date, you're warmly welcome to attend. You'll find an invitation and RSVP card along with your membership enrollment—please return it with your dues (\$15). If you're unable to renew your membership before September 23rd but would still like to attend the tea, we'll be accepting memberships at the event. For planning purposes, please call one of our Membership Co-Chairs—Pat McCorkle (203-988-7978), Maureen White (203-795-3040), or Linda Iannotti (203-752-7781)—to let them know you'll be renewing at the tea.

As in past years, we invite you to bring your favorite **tea cup and saucer or a beloved mug** to add a personal touch to our tables. And if you enjoy baking, we'd be delighted if you could bring a plate of goodies to share. Please contact one of the Membership Co-Chairs to let them know.

The Executive Board and I are truly excited about the year ahead. We hope you'll find joy, connection, and inspiration in all that we do together.

Warmly,

Margaret Siena President, Women's Guild Holy Infant Parish